From: John Holic

Sent: Wednesday, April 11, 2018 12:03 PM

To: Edward Lavallee <ELavallee@Venicegov.com>; Lori Stelzer <LStelzer@Venicegov.com>
Cc: Dave Persson - Persson & Cohen <dpersson@swflgovlaw.com>

Subject: Temporary library

Lori,

The temporary library should be moving to its new, permanent location by year end and we do not have
a firm plan yet on how or what to do with the building it currently occupies. | would like to place on the
next agenda, for Council Discussion, solicitation of ideas for re-purposing the temporary library building.
Thanks,

John

John Holic

Mayor, City of Venice
Office (941) 882-7402
Cell  (941) 303-3357



